
 

I confirm on behalf of the Financial Reporting Council (FRC) that permission is given by the FRC for 
the inclusion in “Auditor” of the practice note and on the website as requested on the following terms: 

  

1. Permission is non-exclusive and is given only for the purpose stated above.  
2. The material must be reproduced ‘as is’ and not altered without the specific written permission 

of the FRC.  
3. Permission is given for the inclusion in “Auditor” for one edition and on the kacr website. The 

use of the material within any further editions and/or for other purposes will necessitate an 
application for further permission.  

4. Copyright remains the property of the copyright holder.  
5. The FRC gives no warranty or undertaking that all necessary rights, releases or consents 

which may be required are or will be obtained.  
6. The reproduction must include the acknowledgement:  

“© The Financial Reporting Council Limited (2010).  Reproduced with the kind permission of 
the Financial Reporting Council.  All rights reserved.”  

7. No variation of these conditions shall be effective unless agreed in writing by the FRC.  

  

Yours sincerely 

  

Anne McArthur 

General Counsel & Company Secretary 

Financial Reporting Council 

5th Floor, Aldwych House 

71-91 Aldwych 

London WC2B 4HN 

DD:020 7492 2380 

a.mcarthur@frc.org.uk 

  

 


